To Whom it may Concern

| have worked with Ben Kitley on the Bowen to Merinda Project (Job No 269/10K/12269).

Ben has worked on site as the TMD and Nominated Traffic Officer producing the TGS’s for the
project and overseeing the implementation of these Traffic Guidance Schemes.

| can say that Ben has taken the time to get the TGS’s to the correct standard and to the
requirements of the project and safety of the public that travel through the site.

Ben has taken the time to liaise with the Administrator’s Representative for the Contract so that the
TGS's satisfy the requirements of the project. This has made the traffic control work well out on site
because all personnel involved know exactly what is proposed to be set up.

Ben has worked well with the traffic controllers on site to help them get the site signage set up as
per the proposed Traffic Guidance Schemes.

It has been good working with Ben as we have found him easy to work with.

Ben takes pride in the work that he is doing and making sure the site is signed as required for the
safety of workers and the traveling public; with minimal impact to the travelling public.

Regards

Neil Edgerton (Works Inspector)
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